
 
 
From: 
Sent: 26 April 2022 13:08 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Leitrim Library  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is John Healy and I am a teacher in Scoil Mhuire, Carrick-On-Shannon. Recently I went to 
the library in Carrick-On-Shannon with my class and I feel the library space is far to small for school 
groups. The library is not fit for school groups. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
John Healy.  
 


